Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: David Jackson <davidwjackson@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 12:05 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Save Lake Almanor

Just read in the Sacramento Bee that you are considering drawing cold water from Lake Almanor. Please don't. Lake
Almanor is the best lake in northern California for trout and small mouth bass. To draw cold water from Almanor so that
the Feather River becomes cooler does not make sense. The Feather River is not a river, it is a series of dams. Cold water
from Lake Almanor will not make the Feather River like it was before there were dams. Lake Almanor has suffered
enough from the lack of snow pack. Please don't make it worse.

David Jackson
Folsom, CA



